
 

                                                   
 

C O R R I G E N D U M 
 

   
   With reference to our Tender Notice published in National 

Newspaper on 5th January, 2018 at Sr. # 3 against Tender # PROC-LB/PT/ 

C&ESS/PRE-QUALIFICATION/17038/17 regarding Enlistment / Pre-

Qualification of firms for supply of Construction Material for Pre-Drilling 

Engineering Works at Center, North and South Zones of OGDCL has been 

rescheduled as 29th January, 2018 instead of 22nd January, 2018. Revised 

Pre-qualification documents are available on OGDCL web site 

www.ogdcl.com under title bar of Tenders and PPRA web site.  

 

2.  All other terms & conditions of Tender Notice shall remain unchanged. 
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